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A Family School in the Heart of Strabane 

“Achieving Excellence Together” 

Open Afternoon at… 
 

ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS 
If you have a child who will be ready to start 

Nursery School in September 2024 
COME TO OUR OPEN AFTERNOON ON 

TUESDAY 5TH DECEMBER 2023 

In the Senior School Site, Barrack Street at 
1.30pm 

 

ALL APPLICATIONS for places must be made 

ONLINE. Come along to hear more! 
 

IF YOU REQUIRE FURTHE R INFORMATION 
PHONE: 028 7138 2272 

Email: bwilders592@c2kni.net 
www.stcatherinesps.co.uk 
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